## DOVER TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS MEETING WORK SESSION MINUTES APRIL 10, 2017

The Dover Township Board of Supervisors' Work Session for Monday, April 10, 2017, was called to order at 6:00 PM by Chairperson Stephen Stefanowicz in the Meeting Room of the Dover Township Municipal Building. Supervisors present were Matthew Menges, Charles Richards, Stephen Stefanowicz, Robert Stone and Stephen Parthree. Other Township Representatives in attendance were Laurel Oswalt, Township Manager; Michael Fleming, Township Public Works Director; Wayne Latchaw, Township Parks and Facilities Superintendent and Tiffany Strine, Township Secretary. There were no members of the public present. This meeting is being recorded for the purpose of minutes only.

This work session is being held for the purposes of providing a public presentation on the Township Municipal Expansion Project.

Manager Oswalt informed the Board that the proposed plans for the land development phase are projected to be completed by the summer/fall of 2017.

Due to the lack of public present, the Board did not fully view all the presentation prepared. The Board discussed various topics in question during the construction phases of the proposed project.

Ease of access was discussed for the public and Township personnel during the construction phases of the proposed project. Ideas for an alternate entrance/exit were brainstormed.

Discussions were held between the Board members regarding the selling of a parcel of Township property, located closely to the new proposed project expansion site, to assist in some revenue towards the cost of the proposed project.

Board consensus was reached and it was determined not to immediately sell the Township property in question due to the possibility of further expansion in the future if deemed necessary.

Please see the attached Dover Township Garage and Municipal Building Project 2017-2019 presentation documents.

The work session was adjourned at 6:40 PM and continued into an Executive Session on personnel matters.

Respectfully submitted by:	
	Tiffany Strine, Dover Township Secretary